
Subject: GRIN annual meeting minutes
From: Chris Sikich <cpsikich72@hotmail.com>
Date: 12/29/2011 5:50 PM
To: <annalea@usms.org>

Our annual meeting was held March 26, 2011 during the break of day one of the two-day GRIN State meet at North
Central High School.
 
GRIN officers were elected to two-year terms by unanimous vote. They are chairman Jim Barber; vice chair/long
distance/fitness chair Dick Sidner; Top Ten chair Cheryl Gettelfinger; Treasurer Randy Crutchfield; Registrar Syd
Latina; coaches chair Joel Stager; Newsletter chair/secretary Chris Sikich; sanctions chair Susan Meyers and
webmaster Dave Oplinger.  
 
Treasurer Randy Crutchfield reports GRIN is financially sound, no outstanding bills are due. The annual USMS financial
report was provided to the national office prior to the deadline and our tax filing was completed.   
 
 
Susie Shuck and Jeff Halbert of YMCA Indy Swimfit won the Doug Strong Award. It's based on the total points
amassed during the previous year at GRIN sanctioned/recognized meets. Named after Doug Strong, he was a DOC
swimmer and fixture in the most grueling events at GRIN meets for years.

 
Steve Jones of Cardinal Swimming won the Irv Merritt Award. Merritt (born F. Irvin Merritt October 25,
1903 – December 1985) was a highly competitive athlete, well into his 80s. He was a regular
participant at Masters swimming competitions. He was a joy to visit with and always had an interest in
the people with whom he competed. At the time of his death, Irv´s family established an annual award
in his memory to be presented to an Indiana Masters swimmer who exemplified the standards and
values embodied in the life of Irv Merritt.
 
Ivan Chalfie and Robert Badger were named Emeritus swimmers. The distinction is given to long-time
swimmers who are at least 80 years old. GRIN will pay their dues from now on. Both swim for YMCA
Indy SwimFit.
 
Chris Sikich
GRIN Secretary.

message sent
 
> Date: Thu, 27 Oct 2011 17:07:24 -0400
> From: AnnaLea@usms.org
> To: AnnaLea@usms.org
> Subject: [lmscsecretaries] Annual LMSC Meeting Minutes
>
> To: LMSC Secretaries
> (cc: LMSC Chairs, Vice-Chairs)
>
> Per Rule Book Article 502.3, "Each LMSC shall hold an annual meeting
> open to all individual members of the LMSC."
>
> If your LMSC has already held its annual 2011 meeting, and you have
> finalized your minutes, please send them to me (or send me the link of
> where they are posted online). I have already received 2011 meeting
> minutes from these LMSCs:

GRIN	annual	meeting	minutes mailbox:///C|/Users/Anna	Lea/AppData/Roaming/Thunderbird/Pr...
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